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JOHN YOUNG COMMITTEES:
14TH DISTRICT, TEXAS

RULES

JOINT COMMITTEE
ON ATOMIC ENERGY

Congress of the Hnited States
House of Representatives

Washington, B.E. 20515
March 2, 1973

Hector P. Garcia, M,D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

I appreciate your long distance call regarding the
Veterans Outreach Program and I have contacted the Secretary
of Labor to express my deep concern and to urge his personal
consideration. I have also requested full details on the
status of this matter and contemplated action and will
keep you advised of further information received.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,




